
Ronald J. Baker 

6832 W. Sonnet Dr. 

Glendale, AZ 85308 

Cell: (623) 363-9675 

Email: ronbakerpaaz@gmail.com 

 

Dear Coach:  

I would like to take this opportunity to provide my personal insights as a reference for Ameer 

McGee.  I have known Ameer’s parents, Dan and Marla McGee for over ten years, first meeting 

in 2007.  Dan McGee and I were assigned to the FBI Phoenix Field Office.  Our families have 

maintained contact in spite of transfers and relocations throughout the years.  In fact Dan and 

Marla babysat our children before their teenage years, and in turn, my daughter babysat Ameer, 

after then Dan and Marla welcomed Ameer into their family the end of 2011.  I have attended a 

number of Ameer’s soccer and baseball practices and games throughout the years.  I can 

acknowledge the proficient acclimation Ameer has made to the sport which you will witness for 

yourself, but more importantly, I can attest to the wonderful young man Ameer has become.  

Often society places athletes in a role model status emulating the athletic ability, but not the 

person behind the athlete persona.  In the case of Ameer McGee, you have a respectful young 

man whose is multitalented with varied interests in academics and music who happens to have a 

skilled natural aptitude for baseball in a number of position functions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ronald J. Baker                         

 


